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Your against the safety for workers? I have worked for numerous companies where the owner or
supervisor push their workers beyond safe conditions. You can't rely on every business to have
common sense. When it's 105 outside and you work in a steel building where it's 120, 1 10 minute
break every 2-3 hours is not enough even with fans going. A safe work environment is a healthy
environment. Giving an employee a few minutes to cool down is way cheaper than a death from
heat. Now that's common sense.


